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Dear Parents / Carers 

 

We are delighted to inform you about a special event, Education Sunday, which will take place on Sunday, 8th 

September 2024. This is an initiative organised by Churches Together, bringing together a wide range of Christian 

denominations to support the values of religious faith in education and to emphasise the importance of religious 

schools. 

 

To mark this significant occasion, we kindly encourage you to attend your local church service on Sunday, 8th 

September, along with your children in their school uniform. This unified presence will be a powerful testimony to 

our commitment to the values and principles that underpin our school's educational ethos. 

 

Moreover, we would like to extend an invitation for you to pray as a family using the prayer from this week’s 

Assembly. This prayer highlights the essence of Education Sunday and reinforces the spiritual foundation that 

supports our educational journey. 

 

Prayer from this week's Assembly: 

 

Heavenly Father, 

 

We thank You for the gift of education and the opportunity to learn and grow in faith. Bless our schools, 

teachers, and students, and guide us in Your truth. Help us to always seek knowledge with humility and to share 

what we learn with others in love. May our schools be places of safety, kindness, and respect, where every 

child feels valued and supported. Strengthen our families in faith, and may we always walk in Your light. Amen. 

 

 

We look forward to your participation in this important event, which serves to reinforce our shared commitment 

to nurturing the spiritual and educational growth of our children. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Emmanuelle Danneau-Joyce  

Assistant Headteacher Catholic Life  
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